26 July 2023

Dear h@rents and guardians,

On Thursday 10th August the Infants Dance Ensemble will be attending the
Dance Extravaganza Concert at The Pavilion in Sutherland. The Dance
Extravaganza now has two concerts on the same night, one at 5:00 pm and
another at 7:00 pm.

Drop-off and Pick-up:
Please drop off your child in the foyer of The Pavilion at 415 pm. Look out for
the Cormo West Public School sign for easy identification.

Organisation:

Your child should come dressed in their costume, ready to go on stage. They
can wear their school jumper and/or other clothing to keep warm. Kindly
ensure that all their belongings are labelled with their names.

Your child should bring a small bag containing some food, a water bottle, and
they also have the option to bring a quiet game or a book. However,
electronic devices are not allowed.

Pick-up Information:
After the shows, your child can only be collected in the designated meeting
area in the foyer. No parents/guardians are allowed in the dressing rooms.

Hair:
Hair should be slick and neat. Girls should have their hair in a high ponytail
without a part, while boys should have their hair gelled and styled.

We apologise for any delay in providing this event information. We strive to
keep you informed as soon as we receive details. If there are any changes, we
will promptly inform you. Thank you for your continued support, and we can't
wait to see them perform.

Miss Bryant Ms Young
Dance Coordinator Principal



